
 
 

 
 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pictures, pictures, pictures! 
 IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
March 11th- Math Day 

 
 

March 17th- St.Patrick’s 
Day 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
This has been a short 
month but the students 
have been busy 
preparing for 
Valentine’s Day.  
 
In Language Art, the 
students have been 
learning to read and 
write sight words each 
week. We introduced 
five new words each 
week and the students 
learned to put the 
words in sentences.  
 

In Math, the students 
have been learning to 
add numbers. They 
played board games 
in class and listened to 
songs in class. We also 
played games using 
our class smartboard.  
 
In Science, the 
students have been 
learning about Living 
and Non-living things. 
We talked about what 
living things need to 
survive and worked on 
sorting pictures.  
 

In Social Studies, we 
have been talking 
about Valentine’s Day 
and have been busy 
making many different 
crafts. The students 
also made colorful 
masks for the Carnival 
and celebrated it in 
class with many 
snacks.  
 
Happy Learning! 

Miss. Sandra 
 
   
 
In English Language,   
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
In Mathematics,  
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
______________________ 
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